LoMpicO COMMUNITY CENTER
SPRING 2024 NEWSLETTER

WHAT IS THE LOMPICO COMMUNITY
CENTER AND WHAT DO WE DO?
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Dear fellow Lompicans,

Happy first day of Spring! How lucky are we to live in this beautiful canyon surrounded by a great
community? The LCC wanted to share a recap on 2023 and give you some things to look forward to in 2024.

In 2023 we raised approximately $4,000 for the Park between our three biggest events - Mike’s Chili Cook-
Off, the Lompico Appreciation Summer Festival, and the Halloween Bash! We also raised an additional $600
for the Lake Boulevard Road Association by hosting a Chicken Wing Cook-Off, aka: “Wing-Off”.

Thank you so much to coming down to the Park to enjoy these events and thank you to everyone who

donated raffle prizes for Halloween. We can’t believe how incredible the prizes are that we raffle off!

You can look forward to these events in 2024 plus more. Our Annual events will continue, these include the
Easter Egg Hunt, Flea Markets, Save Our Shores River & Road Cleanup, Summer Festival, Halloween Bash
and Christmas Tree Lighting & Holiday Parade. We are looking for a band to play at our Summer Festival
again! It doesn’t get much better than dancing along the river. Please check our website lompicopark.org and
Facebook page for more details on the 2024 fun. These events made for unforgettable, good times in the

neighborhood!




We would also like to share with the community where all these raised funds go. In 2023 new base rock
was purchased and placed around the basketball court. The soda machine was repaired and a new snack
machine was purchased. This will be operational soon.

The soda machine money and event proceeds pay to keep the Park up and running. This includes
insurance, water and electricity bills. Also, paying a company to clean and empty the porta pottie. In
2024 we hope to repair the fencing - with an opportunity for local small businesses to advertise on the
fence. We will also be looking into freshening up the mural. Stay tuned!

We are looking for families to complete our neighborhood survey and join as members. An individual
membership is $30 and a family membership is $35. Your donations are greatly appreciated. Surveys can
be found on our website and dropped in the mailbox across from the Park bus stop. Thank you so much
for your support. Thanks to you we are able to keep the Park open and clean for everyone to enjoy!

Contact: lompicocommunitycenter@gmail.com Website: lompicopark.org
The Lompico Community Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit public service corporation that is run entirely

by donations from the community and a volunteer Board of Directors. All donations arve tax deductible.
Federal Tax ID: 94-2301321

| SAVE THE DATES! |
Easter Egg Hunt at the Park 3/30 @ 2pm

Lake Blvd Road Association “Soup Off!” 4/6 @ 1pm
Flea Market 4/27@ 10am |

Please complete this form and return with your donation to:
Lompico Community Center - 10734 Lompico Road

Name Phone

Email Address

Enclosed is my donation for the following:

$30 Individual Membership $100 Sponsor - Includes posting on our website & social media

$35 Family Membership $500 Benefactor - Incudes signage space on future park fencing



